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This measure adds unnecessary and duplicative regulations to industrial projects—

requiring extra health studies, new land use restrictions, and additional public 

hearings, even for businesses that already meet strict state and federal standards. 

 

We need to make it easier for more jobs and manufacturing by not increasing the red 

tape for projects to get done. 

 

 


